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December Installments are now due! All installments are due by the 

1st of each month. Late fees will incur. 

Costume installments are now past due and a late fee of 10% of your balance will be added to 

your costume bill. Costumes are to be paid by Cash or Check ONLY. This includes ALL recital 

costumes and Opening/Finale costumes.  

Christmas Wreath – We have a raffle going on now at the studio for a beautiful Christmas Wreath. 

Tickets are $1 per ticket, $5 for 6 tickets, $10 for 15 tickets. Drawing will be held Friday 

December 3rd at 6pm. This is the last week to get tickets.  

Christmas Parade – Attire for the Christmas Parades have been emailed out. Please check to 

make sure you have the correct attire for the parades. We are still waiting on our parade line up 

and staging. We will email that out when we receive it. Please remember Sunday December 5th is 

the Hopewell parade and Tuesday December 7th is the Colonial Heights Christmas Parade.  

PJ Week – Monday, December 13th – Thursday, December 16th the studio will be having pajama 

week. We would love for all our students and staff to come dressed comfy, cozy, and full of 

holiday spirit. Any pajamas are welcome, but Holiday is preferred.  

MMDC Christmas Party – Friday, December 17, 2021 MMDC would like to welcome all their 

students, staff, family, and friends for a Studio Christmas Party. There is a sign-up list in the 

lobby (please write down everyone attending, so we can get a good head count). We would like 

for everyone to bring a covered dish to share, there is also a sign-up list for food in the lobby as 

well. If you would like to participate in our gift exchange, please bring a wrapped gift. We will be 

doing these by ages and giving them out with fun games that are age appropriate. 

Holiday Closing – The studio will be CLOSED Sunday, December 19, 2021– Sunday, January 2, 

2022 for Winter Break. The studio follows ALL Colonial Heights School System’s MAJOR 

Holiday’s and Weather Closings. 

January Installment -The studio will run ALL accounts on January 1st with the credit card on file. 

If you do not wish to have your card on file ran January 1st please make a payment PRIOR to 

winter break with cash, post dated check for 1/1/2022 or another card. All accounts that decline 

will have a decline fee and late payment fee added to your account when our studio reopens 

from winter break on Monday January 3, 2022. If you have any questions please see the office 

before December 16, 2021. 

THE STUDIO WILL BE CLOSED ON TUESDAY DECEMBER 7TH DUE TO THE COLONIAL HEIGHTS 

CHRISTMAS PARADE.  

Thank you for your cooperation so that we can make our dance environment a safe and pleasant 

place for our dancers, parents, & staff at all times. If you need to contact the studio please call 

us at 804-894-8431 or email the studio at Dancemmdc@gmail.com 

Thank you,  

Ashley & Staff  
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